
 
Christmas Holiday Update 

 

Dear Residents/Families/Friends,  

With Christmas and New Year’s Eve around the corner, we would like to send you and your loved 

ones the warmest of holiday wishes.  We know how difficult it is to celebrate this time of year 

without the same traditions we have all grown accustomed to, but with the COVID-19 vaccine 

becoming a reality in the very near future, we are more hopeful than ever that 2021 will bring 

happier and safer times for everyone.  

As always, we are extremely grateful that you have entrusted your loved ones to our care and we 

are making every effort to provide our residents with wonderful holidays.  We will be having our 

Christmas Party for our Residents on Wednesday, December 23rd.   We plan to start serving at 

11:00am. Our menu will be ham and turkey sliders w/ cheese, Lil’ Smokies with BBQ sauce, 

meatballs in Alfredo sauce, pinwheels and assorted chips/dips.  Residents will get to choose their 

favorite Christmas dessert from an assortment of pastries, Christmas cookies/cakes/pies and candy. 

The meal will be served on each hall with tables placed by each Residents door so they can come 

out and enjoy the party with their Friends while adhering to the social distancing requirements.     

 The visitation schedule for the holidays are as follows:  

Christmas Eve, December 24th - 9:00AM to 11:00AM and 1:00PM to 3:00PM. 

Christmas Day, December 25th – 9:00AM to 11:00AM and 1:00PM to 3:00PM 

Please call and speak with Guadalupe, Administrative Assistant or Cathy, Activities Director to 

schedule a window visit or Essential Caregiver visit.  

As a reminder, our cumulative number of cases to date are as follows: 8 residents and 23 staff 

members have tested positive for COVID-19.  Our regular weekly updates will resume next week 

and we will continue to update you on our website if we receive notifications of new confirmed 

cases of COVID-19.  As always, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to 

contact us directly at 713-340-5200. 

On behalf of the entire staff at Bridgecrest Rehabilitation Suites, we wish you a happy and safe 

Christmas holiday.  

 

 

Sincerely,  

Susan Fox  



 

 

 

 


